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In a time that has been absolutely horrific for our children getting rid of polley field would be beyond devastating.
For my 3 boys baseball has been the only thing that has brought them joy in this pandemic. To finally get to play
under the lights is a huge milestone for any little league player.
We live in a town that has out priced many young families and family friendly activities, restaurants and gathering
places are becoming more scarce. Gathering at the ball field to watch kids play americas pastime is hugely important
to kids and families alike. Do not get rid of Polley field!
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